
June 26, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Adele Edisen, Ph.D. 

6626 Spring Garden Drive 

San Antonio, Texas 78249-2910 

 

Dear Dr. Edisen: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 12, 1996 regarding FBI records that relate to you.  The only 

document that we have located in the FBI files is the one from 1985 that you referred to in your letter. 

 

We will keep you advised should we locate any other documents that pertain to you or the 

information that you have provided to the Review Board. 

 

Again, thank you for the assistance that you have given to the Review Board.  We will continue to 

keep you apprised of the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


